
 

 

 

 

Friday 24th January 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Sixth Form League Table 

 

Yesterday the Department for Education published the 2018/19 Sixth Form League Table. I 
am delighted to share with you all that our Sixth Form is ranked as the second best performing 
within Wokingham Borough.  

State School Progress 
Score 

The Piggott School +0.18 

The Emmbrook School  +0.12 

The Bulmershe School +0.12 

Waingels College +0.08 

The Holt School +0.04 

Maiden Erlegh School +0.03 

St. Crispin’s School -0.07 

The Forest School -0.25 
 

The progress score indicates how much progress each student makes on average from the 
end of Year 11 to the end of Year 13. Higher scores indicate more progress. Our score (+0.12) 
shows that last year’s excellent A-level results demonstrate a strong academic performance.  

I am very proud that the efforts of staff and students have been recognised. The work now 
continues to ensure that we secure even better results with our current Year 13.  

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney  
Headteacher 


